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I strongly oppose this bill.  

 

We do not need more information that can be accessed by a wider audience and risk 

the potential for a data breach.  We should be protecting the privacy of students. 

Having this information local will limit any type of data breach.  

 

Also, private school and homeschool students should not be included in any such 

database as it is not required by current Oregon law.  


